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[EXTERNAL] Updated plan from Detroit Thermal for HDC

From Debbie Keith <debbiekeith789@yahoo.com>
Date Tue 6/24/2025 2:32 PM
To  Historic District Commission (Staff) <hdc@detroitmi.gov>

Cc  Mike Duggan <dugganm@detroitmi.gov>; CouncilMemberSheffield
<CouncilMemberSheffield@detroitmi.gov>; CouncilmemberWaters <CouncilmemberWaters@detroitmi.gov>

Dear Commissioners,

As a native Detroiter, 40-year resident of the city, and 14-year resident of 1300 E. Lafayette, | am writing to firmly
support the updated plan from Detroit Thermal. The new plan addresses everything the Mies Cooperatives
requested, as well as information requested by the HDC at the May meeting.

The route planned for the steam installation is the most cost effective and least impactful to the overall nature of the
Mies Cooperatives. Additionally,

the need for reliable heat is necessary and further delays will impact the 2025-2026 heating season.

Please thoughtfully consider adopting the new plan from Detroit Thermal for these and other practical reasons.

Thank you very much for your kind attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Debbie E. Keith
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